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PEDESTRIAN CROSSING IMPROVEMENTS  
AT KLEIN, NORTH FOREST ROADS 

 
The Town of Amherst Engineering Department announces work will be done at the corner of Klein Road 
and North Forest Road to improve pedestrian crossings. Signal modifications will include the addition of 
countdown timers, an overlap right-turn arrow, and adjusted signal timing with pedestrian heads with 
countdown timers to enhance pedestrian safety and accessibility while improving overall traffic flow. This 
includes adding a westbound right turn arrow, and pushing back the striping on Klein Road to 
accommodate large turning vehicle turns.    
 
Work is expected to begin on May 15 with some possible lane restrictions, but these will be at a minimum. 
When driving through any work zone, please be mindful of crews and use caution.      
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